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ANDERSON’S ANECDOTES 

 

Chinese Language Summer Options  

Along with Rosetta Stone, there are many summer options for students to practice their Mandarin skills. 
Yifeng Gao, our Chinese instructor, has put together a list of summer options, as well as some Youtube 
links. To find this great resource, simply visit the Stafford website, click on “Programs” and then “Chinese 
Language.” 

 

Last Week of Library 

One of the most difficult parts of my job is telling students they can’t check out books this year anymore. 
To help dry those tears, we are offering popsicles to classrooms who bring in all their library books. The 
challenge is simple; once all students bring in all their books on their account, the classroom total will be 
zero. Once this is accomplished, students will get popsicles. Of course throughout the year books will be-
come lost. That’s okay! As long as the student or parent/guardian contacts me at ander-
sop@wlwv.k12.or.us, and lets me know that the book is lost, I will take it off their account. Good luck! 

 

OBOB 2016 

The official list is here! Please go to http://oboblsta.pbworks.com/w/page/5653620/FrontPage or simply 
Google OBOB and click on the first result to find the 2016 list. This is a great option for some summer 
reading. Our library already has all the books ordered for next year. 

 

Makerspace Donations 

We are planning on starting some makerspace labs here at Stafford. If you are not familiar with mak-
erspaces, they are areas designated for building and creating. Two of our makerspaces are going to use 
Legos and K’nex pieces. If you have old Lego or K’nex pieces that you would be willing to donate to the 
program, we would greatly appreciate it! These simple materials will help us start two new spaces for stu-
dents to collaborate and create. Please contact Phil Anderson at andersop@wlwv.k12.or.us if you have 
any questions.  

 

Philip Anderson 

Instructional Coordinator 

FRIDAY:  JUNE 5  

NO SCHOOL/TEACHER WORK DAY 



Messages From The Office 

 

 

 

RECYCLING AT LAMB’S MARKET 

At Lamb’s Market Palisades in Lake 

Oswego there is a box for recyclable 

glass, cans and plastic for deposit. Lamb’s 

will donate the  deposit money back to us 

which will be used for the recess equip-

ment at Stafford. Thank you in advance 

for recycling your items!  

 

 

 

 

June 5   No School/Teacher Work Day 

June 9   Field Day: Morning Only/Volunteers needed 

June 11  Last day for Kindergarten 

June 12  Last day of School  Gr 1-5  10:45 a.m. dismissal 

 

Enjoy the Summer! 

LOST AND FOUND  

IS  

OVER FLOWING!  

 

Items will be picked up on              

June 5th                                           

and donated!!  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR 

FIELD DAY! 

Volunteers are needed from  

8:30-11:30 a.m.  

 

You will be able to work with your 

child for some of the morning so 

please show your support and sign 

up with Phil Anderson or at              

andersop@wlwv.k12.or.us! 

Rain or shine we are going to have 

fun. Come prepared for a great day 

with the kids! 

A NOTE FROM THE NURSE 

All Medication needs to be picked 

up by a parent by June 15th.  All    

unclaimed medication will be             

disposed of at the end of June.  

Please see Lisa in the office. 

COMMUNITY BULLETIN BOARD 

http://www.2008bond.wlwv.k12.or.us/cbb/ 



ORDER SCHOOL SUPPLIES FOR THE FALL—NOW!! 

 

Stafford PTSA announces a new partnership with Educational Products, Inc. for school supplies.  Enjoy your 

summer without any worries about school supply shopping.  Educational Products, Inc. uses all name brand 

materials from our supply lists requested by our teachers.   

Order your supplies by June 12th and you will have guaranteed delivery to Stafford on August 5th.  For any 

orders after June 12th you can pay the shipping fee to have the supplies delivered to your home before 

school starts.   

 

Stafford PTSA understands the frustration last year, and that is why we have been adamant about guaranteed 

delivery with EPI. Get your order in by June 12th and the school year will start off smoothly! 

 

Order Securely Online 
Starting NOW thru June 12th! 
1. Go to www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks 

2. Enter the school ID, STA503 

3. Follow the directions to complete your order. 

4. Keep your online confirmation as your receipt. 
 

 

For questions, please contact  

Clarissa Aoyama– Stafford PTSA  
503-819-0400 or clarissa@aoyama-us.org 

 

MARKET  PLACE  A  HUGE  SUCCESS! 

Our Fifth Annual Stafford Market Place was stocked with fun products that children 

made. The market place was filled with joyous noise of transactions and bartering. Thanks 

to all who donated items and gave suggestions to their student to make this day such a 

success!  



 

Counseling Corner 

 

I am deeply proud of the Student Council Community Service Group for their 

fundraising efforts to benefit Make-A-Wish, Oregon.  I would like to acknowledge 

the hard work and dedication of the following students: 

Riley Putnam, Paige Patterson, Sydney Bowen, Anna Olson, Victoria Garcia,  

Celeste Grannum, Caroline Betty, Alexa Roland, Rowen Moody, Layla McKinney, 

Ben McClelland, Steven Niu, Chloe Shimamoto, Charley Carlsen, Brooke Rezvani, 

Kailey Dougherty and Anna Capps.   

 

These fifth graders volunteered their time and energy to make a difference in the 

lives of local children with life-threatening illnesses.  The students met with me on 

a weekly basis.  During our meetings, we learned about Make-A-Wish and how the 

organization works to make wishes come true for children with life threatening  

illnesses.  Make-a-Wish events manager, Catherine Spellman, came to Stafford to 

meet with us.  We brainstormed ways to raise awareness and money to benefit 

Make-A-Wish.  The students created one-of-a-kind masterpieces of art to sell at 

the Stafford School Parent Social.  Students and parents participated in Make-A-

Wish Walk for Wishes in Salem.  We raised awareness and funds to benefit Make-A

-Wish at the Stafford Striders Fun Run and the Tigers Got Talent Show.  We also 

worked together to collect donations and display Make-A-Wish stars in our 

school.  This has been a meaningful learning and growing experience for our  

students! 

 

I am deeply grateful to our school community for their care and generosity in  

supporting such an important cause!  My hope is that we are just beginning our 

partnership with Make-A-Wish, Oregon and that we will have many more  

opportunities to get involved in the years ahead. 

 

 

With Gratitude, 

Laura Barbour 



Read more about Make-A-Wish from Riley Putnam and Tori Garcia! 

 

Make-A-Wish is a local, non-profit organization that helps wishes come true for children with 

life-threatening illnesses.  A wish that is granted is supposed to help the kids have a happy 

memory to remember while they are in the hospital.  We learned that 89% of the wish kids’ 

doctors said that a change in the child’s health occurred because of their experience and 99% 

of parents said that their child was happier.  Thanks to Make-A-Wish, kids that have life threat-

ening illnesses have a memory they will never forget.   

 

We were all inspired to get involved with supporting Make-A-Wish for different reasons.  Ri-

ley got involved because her cousin had a tumor and Make-A-Wish helped her family go to 

Disneyland.  Tori got involved because she likes to help out the community and thought it 

would be fun to help.  Ms. Barbour got involved as a volunteer for Make-A-Wish because her 

nephew was diagnosed with Leukemia and following his treatment, he was granted a wish to 

swim with sea turtles in Hawaii.  The wish made such a positive impact on her nephew that 

she has always wanted to give back to Make-A-Wish.  We hope to inspire you to get involved 

in Make-A-Wish!  

 

By Riley Putnam and Tori Garcia 

 



West Linn-Wilsonville School District and CREST proudly presents 

2015 CREST SUMMER CAMPS AND PROGRAMS 

for students entering grades 1 –12 in the fall 

 

Garden Camp - for students entering grades 1- 5 in the fall 

 

EnviroCamp - for students entering grades 1- 5 in the fall 

 

Middle School Adventure Camp - for students entering grades 6 - 8 in the fall 

 

Middle School Farm Camp for Foodies - for students entering grades 6 - 8 in the fall 

 

Summer Farm Internship - for students entering grades 8 - 9 in the fall 

 

Teen Leadership Training - for students entering grades 8 - 10 in the fall 

 

River Rats Student Research Program - for students entering grades 8 - 12 in the fall 

 

Wetland Landscape Design - for students entering grades 10 - 12 in the fall 

 

Camp and program descriptions and the online registration are available on the CREST website at: 

http://www.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/2569   

 

Questions, please contact Vickie Lee at leev@wlwv.k12.or.us or (503) 673-7010. 

West Linn-Wilsonville School District proudly presents 

2015 Summer Engineering Camps 

“West and Wacky Wild Machines” 

Camps are offered for students who will be entering grades 2, 3-4, 5-6, and 7-9 in the fall of 2015. 

 

Our engineering camps allow students to design and create machines and systems utilizing the basic proper-

ties of physics while using everyday materials. Engineers will be creating and building aqua-mobiles, trebu-

chets, tension catapults, Rube Goldberg machines and whatever else their imaginations can conjure. Scien-

tific concepts covered will include mechanical energy, electricity, energy transfers and transformations, 

buoyancy, magnetism and more! Students will even get to take some of their motorized creations home at 

the end of camp to wow friends and family. 



Beginning Wacky Machines 

For engineers entering grade 2 in the fall 

July 6 - 10 (Monday through Friday) 

9:00am - 11:30 am daily OR 12:00 pm to 2:30 pm daily 

Rosemont ridge Middle School - Commons (20001 SW Salamo Road, West Linn) 

Registration Fee: $135.00 

Students will get an introduction to engineering, work on Rube Goldberg machines, gravity and magnetic go-carts, 

circuits, catapults, boats and more. Students will record their projects in engineering journals. 

 

Wackier Machines 

For engineers entering grades 3-4 in the fall 

June 22 - 26 (Monday through Friday) 

9:00 am 12 - 1:00 pm daily 

Rosemont ridge Middle School - Commons (20001 SW Salamo Road, West Linn) 

Registration Fee: $160.00 

Students will work on rube Goldberg machines, gravity and magnetic go-cards, circuits, catapults, boats and more. 

Focus will be on motorized boats and go-carts. 

 

Wackiest Machines 

For engineers entering grades 5-6 in the fall 

July 13 - July 17 (Monday through Friday) 

9:00 am - 12 pm daily 

Rosemont Ridge Middle School - Commons (20001 SW Salamo Road, West Linn) 

Registration Fee: $160.00 

Students will work on Rube Goldberg machines, gravity and magnetic go-cards, circuits, catapults, boats and more. 

Featured activity will be working to create aqua-mobiles. 

 

Middle and High School Wackies 

For engineers entering grades 7-9 in the fall 

June 29 - July 3 (Monday through Friday) 

9:00 am - 12:00 pm daily 

Rosemont Ridge Middle School - Commons (20001 SW Salamo Road, West Linn) 

Registration Fee: $130.00 

Students will work on Rube Goldberg machines, gravity and magnetic go-cards, circuits, catapults, boats and more. 

Featured activity will be working to create aqua-mobiles. 

 

For registration form or for more information please contact Julie Lane at lanej@wlwv.k12.or.us or 503 673-7024   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

West Linn-Wilsonville School District presents  

2015 Children's Art Institute  

For students entering grades 1 - 8 in the fall  

DATE:  Monday, July 6 - Thursday, July 16 (this is a nine-day program)  

TIME:  8:30 am - 11:30 am  

LOCATION:  Stafford Primary School - 19875 SW Stafford Road  

REGISTRATION FEE:  $250.00  

There are four studios being offered this year:   

Primary Studio - for students entering grades 1 & 2 in the fall  

Basic Studio I - for students entering grade 3 in the fall  

Basic Studio II - for students entering grades 4 & 5 in the fall  

Intermediate Studio - for students entering grades 6 - 8 in the fall  

Studio instructional information is available on the attached registration form.  

To register, please fill out the attached registration form and send it to Vickie Lee c/o the West Linn-Wilsonville 

School District.    

Please include your registration fee, or you can go online to the district website and pay by credit card. Please contact 

Vickie Lee for scholarship information and availability at leev@wlwv.k12.or.us or (503) 673-7010.  

Attachments: 

 

CAI-reg-form.pdf 

CAI-reg-form.pdf 

It’s Summer Camp Time!  June 15th – August 27th!  

Amazing Animals!  Water Fun!  Awesome Field Trips!  Future Time Travelers!   

Club K is now accepting enrollment for Summer Camp 2015!!  We provide a fun, fantastic, educational, and 

creative summer experience for new and current families!  Camp is held at Stafford Primary in West Linn. 

 
Summer Camp is all inclusive: field trips, transportation, admissions, snacks, onsite workshops, and more.  

 All you do is pack a sack lunch and water bottle!  

Visit our website for more information: www.clubkafterschool.com/summer_camp_program.php  or   

contact the Club K Main Office at (503) 643-9059. 

http://www2.wlwv.k12.or.us/News/LatestNews/SendtoList/attachments/CAI-reg-form.pdf
http://www2.wlwv.k12.or.us/News/LatestNews/SendtoList/attachments/CAI-reg-form.pdf
http://www.clubkafterschool.com/summer_camp_program.php


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Macro To Micro:  Exploring Art Through The Lens of Science 
 

All children have a right to access the joys and benefits of the arts.  The West Linn-Wilsonville Children’s Art 
Institute is an extension of The Children’s Art Institute founded 28 years ago by Annie Painter.  The Institute, a 
long tradition in the West Linn-Wilsonville School District is back in its current iteration for its fourth year, 
providing high quality, standards-based art methods and best practices. 
 

2015 CAI Director:  Kelley Jones teaches Grades 4 & 5 at Bolton Primary School and has taught at previous 
Children's Art Institutes as well as after school Art Classes. 
 
 DATE: Monday, July 6 through Thursday, July 16 
 This is a nine day class... Week one dates - Monday, July 6 through Friday, July 10 
  Week two dates - Monday, July 13 through Thursday, July 16 
 

 TIME: 8:30 am – 11:30 am 
 

 LOCATION: Stafford Primary School - 19875 SW Stafford Road 
 

 REGISTRATION FEE: $250.00 (includes supplies and materials) 
 

 ART SHOW: Thursday, July 16 
  6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
 
Class offerings: 
 Primary Studio:  For students entering grades 1 & 2 in the fall   
 This class will explore creative thinking through experiences in color exploration,  
 drawing, and painting. 
 

 Basic Studio I:  For students entering grade 3 in the fall 
 This is our basic course and includes basic skills and creative, high-interest projects in 
 drawing, and painting. 
 

 Basic Studio II:  For students entering grades 4 & 5 in the fall 
 This class will focus on painting and composition techniques for 2-D work. 
 

 Intermediate Studio:  For students entering grades 6 – 8 in the fall 
 This class will focus on painting and composition techniques for 2-D work. 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 2015 CHILDREN’S ART INSTITUTE 
for students entering grades 1 – 8 in the fall 

 



2015 CHILDREN’S ART INSTITUTE 
REGISTRATION FORM 

 

Registration is by mail only (we cannot accommodate phone-in registrations).  Please fill out and return the 
registration form below.  After the registration deadline, we will make class placements and email you a 
confirmation.  Space is limited and will be filled on a first-come, first-serve basis. 
 

 DATE: Monday, July 6 - Thursday, July 16 
 TIME:   8:30 am - 11:30 am 
 LOCATION: Stafford Primary School 
 REGISTRATION FEE: $250.00 
  Registration ends Friday, June 19, 2015 
 

 Primary Studio Basic Studio I Basic Studio II Intermediate Studio  
 Grades 1 & 2 Grade 3 Grades 4 & 5 Grades 6 – 8 
 
STUDENT NAME _______________________________________________________________________  
 

SCHOOL ___________________________________  GRADE ENTERING IN THE FALL _________________  
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN ____________________________________________________________________  
 

ADDRESS ________________________________________ City, ST, ZIP __________________________  
 

HOME PHONE # ____________________________  DAY OR CELL PHONE # _______________________  
 

Email address (to email confirmation to you) ________________________________________________  
 

 o   Yes, I give permission for my child to be photographed or video taped by staff for educational purposes.  
Parent signature _______________________________________________________________________  
 

My child has the following health concerns/special needs ______________________________________  
_____________________________________________________________________________________  
_____________________________________________________________________________________  
 

My child will need medication (either self administered by child or by staff) ________________________  
_____________________________________________________________________________________  
_____________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Please send registration form and payment to: Vickie Lee 
 West Linn-Wilsonville School District 
 22210 SW Stafford Road 
 Tualatin, OR 97062 
 
 

For your convenience, registration fees can also be paid online - via credit card.  To pay via credit card, click on 
the following link:  http://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/7307 and choose Children's Art Institute. 
 
Questions, please contact Vickie Lee at leev@wlwv.k12.or.us or (503) 673-7010. 

Please make check payable to 
West Linn-Wilsonville School District 

When paying by check you authorize the recovery of unpaid  
checks and the recovery of the state allowed fee by means of  

electronic re-presentment or by paper draft. 

The West Linn-Wilsonville School District is an equal opportunity educator and employer. 
 

     

http://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/7307


You are invited to attend… A very special summer opportunity, presented by West Linn-Wilsonville Gifted Education 
 

“Wet and Wacky Wild Machines!” 
Summer Engineering Workshops 

Our engineering camps allow students to design and create machines and systems utilizing the basic properties of physics while using 
everyday materials. Engineers will be creating and building aqua-mobiles, trebuchets, tension catapults, Rube Goldberg machines and 
whatever else their imaginations can conjure.  Scientific concepts covered will include mechanical energy, electricity, energy transfers 
and transformations, buoyancy, magnetism and more! (Students will even get to take some of their motorized creations home at the 
end of camp to wow friends and family).  

 
Beginning Wacky Machines (For engineers entering grade 2 in the fall) Wackier Machines (For engineers entering grades 3-4 in the fall) 
July 6 - July 10 (Monday through Friday)    June 22 - June 26 (Monday through Friday) 
9:00 to 11:30 a.m. OR 12:00-2:30 p.m.    9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. daily 
Rosemont Ridge Middle School, West Linn (Commons)   Rosemont Ridge Middle School, West Linn (Commons) 
Registration fee: $135.00      Registration fee: $160.00 
     
Wackiest Machines (For engineers entering grades 5-6 in the fall)  Middle and High School Wackies   
July 13 - July 17 (Monday through Friday)    (For engineers entering grades  7-9  in the fall) 
9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. daily     June 29 - July 3 (Monday through Thursday) 
Rosemont Ridge Middle School, West Linn (Commons)  9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. daily 
Registration fee: $160.00      Rosemont Ridge Middle School, West Linn (Commons) 
        Registration fee: $130.00 
 
We are thrilled to have our international engineering instructor, Scott Ziglinski, present this brand new and exciting summer event.  Come 
join us for a fantastic camp full of designing, creating, engineering and good old-fashioned FUN! 

Please make checks payable to:  Elementary Engineering. 
Registrations are to be handled through Julie Lane at the WLWSD (see information below). 

 
For more information or if you have questions, please call Julie Lane  

at (503) 673-7024 or email,  lanej@wlwv.k12.or.us 
 

Ziglinski Summer 2015 
Choose your Camp! (Please check which camp you will be attending) 

 
Beginning Wacky Machines (Grade 2, July 6-July 10)  morning_________    OR afternoon _______           $135.00 
Wackier Machines (Grades 3-4, June 22-June 26)                    _________                                                $160.00 
Wackiest Machines (Grades 5-6, July 13-July 17)                      _________                                                $160.00 
Middle/High Wackies (Grades 7-9, June 29-July 3)                  _________                                                $130.00 
 

Complete your Information! 
 

STUDENT NAME _________________________________________________________________________  
SCHOOL _____________________________________________________________ GRADE (2015-2016) ___  
HOME # _______________________________________  DAY OR CELL # _________________________  
PARENT OR GUARDIAN __________________________________________________________________  
Email address (to email confirmation to you) _____________________________________________  
 

By registering, I understand my child may be photographed or video taped by staff for educational or promotional purposes. 
My child has the following health concerns/special needs ____________________________________________________________________  
 _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________   
My child will need medication (either self administered by child or by staff) ____________________________________________________  
 _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________   
 

Send your form and check (payable to Elementary Engineering) to: 
  Julie Lane 
  West Linn-Wilsonville School District 
 22210 SW Stafford Road 
 Tualatin, OR 97062 

 

The West Linn-Wilsonville School District is an equal opportunity educator and employer. 
 

mailto:lanej@wlwv.k12.or.us


THANK YOU BBQ   THE WHITE OAK SAVANNA JUNE 27th NOON TO 2 

 

Come and enjoy the company of your friends and neighbors and fellow Savanna 
supporters at the Thank You BBQ Saturday, June 27th from 12 noon to 2 pm. 
Bring a lawn chair and sit and relax. Donations are gratefully accepted. Enjoy ribs, 
a side salad, a roll, dessert, and a beverage. Haggen’s Market is the co-sponsor 
along with NLWL, our nonprofit organization. This event is a celebration of the 
over 10,500 hours of community volunteer time spent working on the restoration 
of the White Oak Savanna during just the past 5 and a half years. The address of 
the White Oak Savanna is 2425 Tannler Dr. West Linn. There will be live music and 

Burgerville coupons for all. 
 

 

 

 



1   JUNE 15TH-19TH
2   JUNE 22ND-26TH
3   JUNE 29TH-JULY 3RD 
4   JULY 6TH-10TH 
5  JULY 13TH-17TH
6 JULY 20TH-24TH 
7   JULY 27TH-31ST
8  AUGUST 3RD-7TH 
9   AUGUST 10TH-14TH 
10   AUGUST 17TH-21ST 
11  AUGUST 24TH-28TH

Fun is the number one goal of our Swim Club! 
For youth ages 7 and up, Swim Club introduces the sport 

of swimming in a fun and competitive atmosphere. Weekly 
practices emphasize proper stroke technique and drills while 

building endurance. Swimmers must be able to swim 25 
yards of freestyle and 25 yards of backstroke unassisted in 

order to qualify for the swim club. 
*For younger swimmers, a coach will give an assessment at the first practice to determine whether they 

are ready to train with the team or if they would benefit more from swim lessons.

MONDAY  WEDNESDAY  FRIDAY 
9:00AM-10:00AM

$30/MEMBER        $40/GUEST PER WEEK

T I G E R  S H A R K S

REGISTRATION OPENS JUNE 1STSESSIONS



 

June 4, 2015 

S t a f f o r d  P T S A 

NEWSLETTER 

Stafford Primary 
 

PTSA 
 

everychild. onevoice. 

A huge "Thank You" from the Art Literacy team for all the support from the Staf-

ford PTSA and all of our Volunteers. If you are looking for more inspiration, head 

down to the Gordon House this summer and see our own local Frank Lloyd 

Wright treasure. http://www.thegordonhouse.org/  

Congratulations to Noah Schreiber for winning the Scrip gift card raffle! 
The classroom competition was extremely close, but Mrs. Evan's class 
came out on top!  They will be treated to a popsicle party for their hard 
work.  Thank you to everyone for taking the time to collect Box Tops for 
our school.  Every Box Top we collect earns us money for our physical edu-
cation and music programs.  Have a great summer and keep clipping those 
Box Tops! 

Questions, please contact Nancy Buchwald:                                                 
nancy.buchwald@gmail.com  

Lost and Found: 

The Lost and Found in the MPR is GROWING!!!! Please go through and check to make sure your 
student’s items are picked up.  We will be cleaning out the Lost and Found and donating any left 

over items to the Clackamas Community Clothes Closet on June 4th!   

http://www.thegordonhouse.org/
mailto:nancy.buchwald@gmail.com


For the Love of Schools 5K, 10K and Half Marathon 
The first Sunday in June, June 7th, 2015.  Please come out and run with us, 

have fun, and make our schools better for all of us!  Tonkin, For the Love of 

Schools, a 5K, 10K, and half marathon to benefit local schools.  This event is the only 

event in Oregon that donates 100% of the entry fees back to the participating 

school of your choice!!  In WLWV school district, you can choose to fund Arts, 

Athletics or Academics, and your dollars go directly to the program of your choice.  You can also 

choose to Honor a Teacher by sponsoring an entry for them to come, participate, 

and be recognized for all the hard work they do for our kids!  For more 

information go to www.fortheloveofschools.com  

Have Fun! Do Good!! 

Stafford PTSA announces a new partnership with Educational Products, Inc. for school supplies.  Enjoy your 

summer without any worries about school supply shopping.  All name brand materials from our supply lists 

requested by our Teachers.   

Order your supplies by June 12th and you will have guaranteed delivery to Stafford on August 5th.  For any 

orders after June 12th you can pay the shipping fee to have the supplies delivered to your home before 

school starts.   

Stafford PTSA understands the frustration last year, and that is why we have been adamant about guaran-

teed delivery with EPI. Get your order in by June 12th and the school year will start off smoothly! 

Order Securely Online 

Starting NOW thru June 12th! 

1. Go to www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks 

2. Enter the school ID, STA503 

3. Follow the directions to complete your order. 

4. Keep your online confirmation as your receipt. 

For questions, please contact  

Clarissa Aoyama– Stafford PTSA  

503-819-0400 or clarissa@aoyama-us.org 





STAFFORD PTSA  

PTSA Budget Proposed  

FY16 Proposal Jul '15-Jun '16  

Art, Culture & Media  

Art Literacy $3,500.00  

Artist in Residence $8,400.00  

Reflections $350.00  

Assemblies $1,200.00  

Visiting Authors $2,500.00  

Garden Upkeep $650.00  

TTL Art, Culture & Media $16,600.00  

Classroom Enrichment  

Teacher Classroom Sup-
port $6,200.00  

Teacher/Grade Grants $6,300.00  

Library Support $700.00  

Classroom Improvement 
1 $1,200.00  

Health Room Improve-
ment 2 $400.00  

TTL Classroom Enrich-
ment $14,800.00  

Program Enrichment  

Scientist in Residence $7,700.00  

Science Literacy/Supplies $1,000.00  

TTL Program Enrichment $8,700.00  

Physical Education  

Field Day $200.00  

Miles In May (Foot-A-
Mile) 5 $500.00  

TTL Program Enrichment $700.00  

Student Leadership  

Toastmasters $1,200.00  

Biz Town $700.00  

TTL Student Leadership $1,900.00  

Parent/Staff Support  

Staff Appreciation $250.00  

Bus Driver Appreciation $150.00  

Family Enrichment 
Events $800.00  

Parent Resource Library $100.00  

TTL Parent Staff Support $1,300.00  

PTSA Administration  

Officer Training $150.00  

Discretionary $1,600.00  

Publicity $100.00  

Teacher Education Scholar- $100.00  

PTSA Teacher Substitute $800.00  

Treasurer $300.00  

Tax Preparation and Filing $800.00  

Greater Giving Software $795.00  

Clackamas County Clothes $100.00  

Community Service $100.00  

Scrip $300.00  

Grade Level Parent Socials $450.00  

Spirit Committee $200.00  

TTL PTSA Admin $5,795.00  

Special Projects  

Family Assistance $600.00  

Stafford Reads 3 $2,300.00  

Playground Equip- $200.00  

Technology Support $3,500.00  

Go Strengths; Social- $600.00  

Lego Robotics 4 $1,800.00  

TTL Special Projects $9,000.00  

Total Budget w/ Special $58,795.00  

1 For the purpose of purchasing a box fan for each classroom to be 

2 To purchase a portable ice maker. One time cost. 

3 Includes 1500.00 for the cost of books and 800.00 Author assembly. 

4 For the purchase of 13 Logo Robotics kits at a cost of $135.00 each. 
This will allow an entire of class of up to 30 to utilize this tool while 

5 To be used to restock feet and chains, all grades. 

 

Please contact PTSA Treasurer Eric Tuecke at tueckefour@gmail.com with any questions.   

mailto:tueckefour@gmail.com


Want More Information Regarding PTSA? 
  

Stafford Primary's PTSA (Parent Teacher Student Association) mission is to strengthen 

parent/teacher/student communication and education through newsletters, workshops, events, and activities. 

The PTSA's goal is to enrich the educational environment in order to assist the school in stimulating our stu-

dents into becoming creative thinkers and problem solvers who strive to reach their maximum potential 

now and throughout their lives.   

 

For more information contact: 

 

Stafford PTSA Website:  www.staffordptsa.com 

Co-Presidents:     Dardee Layne (503) 709-6295 / president1@staffordptsa.com 

     Clarissa Aoyama (503) 819-0400 / president2@staffordptsa.com 

Vice President:   Charrisse Reents (503) 548-7326 / vicepresident@staffordptsa.com   

Volunteers Inquiries:  Ginger Highland (503) 804-5005 / bghighland@comcast.net 

Newsletter Inquiries:   Kristine Cox (503) 407-3158 / kristineacox@gmail.com 

PTSA Meetings! 

Can’t make a PTSA meeting?  Keep up with the meeting minutes 

available on the Stafford PTSA website at: 

www.staffordptsa.com—click on minutes. 

Our final meeting of the 2014-2015 year was June 3, 2015.  

We hope to see you in September! 

PTSA is looking for enthusiastic individuals to join the team 
 

 

Trunk or Treat Chair or Co-Chairs:  Organize Stafford’s newest Halloween celebration!  Families decorate the trunks of 

their cars and then students go trunk trick-or-treating in their costumes.  For more information, contact this year’s chair, 

Amanda Curdy at curdyfive@gmail.com.  Amanda has an organized notebook to pass on with notes, contact infor-

mation, and maps of the event.   

 

Questions?  Please contact PTSA Co-Presidents:  Dardee Layne, president1@staffordptsa.com                                                 

       Clarissa Aoyama, president2@staffordpts.com  

curdyfive@gmail.com
mailto:president1@staffordptsa.com
mailto:president2@staffordpts.com
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